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O One First National Plaza. Chicago. Ilknois
Commonwealth Edison

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

November 16, 1979

Mr. W. P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch - DPM
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Haass:

Subject: Commonwealth Edison Company
Quality Assurance Program
Topical Report CE-1-A Revision-
NRC Dkts. 50-10, 50-237, 50-249,
50-254, 50-265, 50-295, 50-304,
50-373 and 50-374

As requested in your letter of November 3,
1979, attached are thirty-six copies of the revised
pages of Commonwealth Edison's Topical Report numbered
CE-1-A, Revision 10.

The current revision is not applicable to
Byron and Braidwood stations, docket numbers 50-454,
50-455, 50-456 and 50-457, during the operating phase
as the NRC is requesting additional coverage be added
to our Quality Assurance Program.

Sincerely,

W. F. Na ton
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors
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